
18th March 2021 
 

Kia ora parents and caregivers 
  
Our ‘teacher only day’ was an inspiring event for all our staff, Pio Terei was our key note     
speaker, he addressed issues of well-being and how to respond appropriately to our tamariki 
when tough conversations need to take place.  We have a second TOD planned for the last day 
of the term, April 16th 2021. 
  
This week I sat down with our school council members who are eager to make their mark as 
leaders.  Miley Maber, Oliver Downes and Natalee Wenn have lots of energy and ideas            
designed to improve the environment and fun element at Miller Avenue School, they are     
heavily involved in researching at the moment and ensuring that their ideas are sustainable and 
cost effective.  Watch this space! 
  
We have decided to defer our ‘night under the canvas’ to term 4, the suggested date clashed 
with an event that our children are also a part of.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 2021         
               
 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
MARCH—Poutū-te-rangi 

18th  Year 7&8 Immunisations  from 9.30am 

24th  Thames Valley Swimming Sports 

24th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm STEM Room 

APRIL—Paengawhāwhā 

1st  Triathalon 

2nd  Good Friday—NO SCHOOL THIS DAY 

5th  Easter Monday—NO SCHOOL THIS DAY 

6th  Easter Tuesday– NO SCHOOL THIS DAY 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 8 & Room 2 Friday’s 
Room 8 and Room 2 (Goldfield Satellite class) spend time together every Friday for half an hour.  

It is a time to  share, teach and learn from each other. Room 8 students enjoy learning sign language 

and interacting with Room 2. 

Miller Avenue School values are in the fore of our time together: Aroha, Honesty, Respect,                     

Responsibility and Self-Discipline . 

It is a special time for all involved and Room 8 look forward to the half hour visits.  

 

 

 

 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

  
Miley—Room 4 

 

                                         
Room 6 

Kupu o tenei wiki 
(Word of the week) 

Koretake  - Lazy  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

INTERMEDIATE & SENIOR NETBALL TRIALS TODAY 
For all interested intermediate (Years 5 & 6) and senior (Years 7 & 8) students who wish 
to play netball this season, there is a netball trial happening today at the Paeroa Netball 
Courts at 3.30pm until 5.00pm.  Please ensure you are at the courts prior to 3.30pm.  
Please bring suitable footwear and a drink bottle.  Any questions please contact our 
MAS netball co-ordinator Rongomai Wilkinson on 862-7394 or 027-241-2899. 
THAMES VALLEY SWIMMING SPORTS 
Well done to all of our students who represented MAS at the Ohinemuri     
swimming sports last week.  You all did exceptionally well.  Congratulations to 
the following students who will be representing MAS at the Thames Valley 
Swimming sports being held next Wednesday 24th March.  They are: 
Bailey Williams, Johnson Williams-Oka, Madison O’Berg, Natasha McLean, 
Dante Taylor-Imrie, Tamatea Paetai-Tukerangi and Eliza Stepanicic.   
These students will receive a notice with further details for next Wednesday. 
There will be food for sale at the Thames centennial pools next Wednesday including sausages,          
chocolate bars and juicies so please ensure your child takes some money with them if they are wishing 
to buy food.   
CHANGE OF DETAILS 
Please remember to let us know if you or your emergency contact for your child changes or your details 
change i.e. home phone number, your cell phone number or new address should you move houses, even 
your email address. 
This way we can make sure our information is going to the correct place when sending reports, letters, 
newsletters or should we need to ring you regarding your child. 
 
 

Clean empty margarine containers for 

Room 8 please. 

Empty milo, coffee, quik tins, brown paper 

bags and any old but good condition    

hardback cover books for Room 7 please. 

CELLPHONES AT SCHOOL 
There is a no cellphone policy at MAS while in class OR on the school 

grounds, we will not take responsibility for phones that are lost or 
misplaced. 

Anyone seen using their phone risks losing it.  



Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Academy D Dance Studio is excited to 
show us their  Musical Theatre, Dance and 
Singing. 

Directed by  Sheryl Krissansen 
When:    Friday the 19th of March 2021 
Time:      Lunchtime event 12 to 1PM  
Where:   Paeroa Coop Parish Church hall  
Regards Joe on behalf of PLEC.  

For information relating to training dates 

and times for Paeroa Youth Rugby please go 

to the link below which has all the               

information you will require. 

Link: Paeroa Youth Rugby 

https://m.facebook.com/paeroayouthrugby
https://m.facebook.com/paeroayouthrugby

